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Falun Dafa Day – 32nd Anniversary 
 

May 13, 2024 
 
 
Warm greetings to the Falun Dafa community as you commemorate the 32nd Falun Dafa 
Day on May 13th, 2024. 
 
I acknowledge and celebrate the resilience of Falun Dafa practitioners. Your peaceful efforts 
to promote personal well-being and harmony within our society through free meditation 
exercises are truly commendable. 
 
Best wishes for a successful and meaningful celebration of the 32nd Falun Dafa Day. May 
this occasion be filled with reflection, solidarity, and hope for a brighter future. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Mario G. Racco 
Local and Regional Councillor 


